
I've been contacted by one of my financial institutions to review the 
information regarding the proposed regulatory changes regarding 
investments. 
 
After reviewing the information, my preference is to not have to divulge 
a vast majority of my financial information to any investment 
individual/institution.   
 
I currently have investments with at least 5 institutions/individuals 
and do so for a number of reasons, one of which is to maintain some 
degree of confidentiality.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Gordon Meyer 
Spruce Grove, Alberta 


